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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
September 12, 2018 

 
 

In compliance with Chapter 120, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that the Lake 
Worth Drainage District intends to award a contract to the following bidder: 
 

Grau & Associates 
 
The proposed award is the result of the District’s Request for Proposals for: 
 

Financial Auditing Services 
RFP 18-10162L.01 

 
This award will be considered by the District’s Board of Supervisors at the monthly 
meeting on Wednesday, October 17, 2018.  
 
Failure to file a protest within the time prescribed in Section 120.57(3), Florida Statutes, 
or failure to post the bond or other security required by law within the time allowed for 
filing a bond shall constitute a waiver of proceedings under Chapter 120, Florida 
Statutes.  
 
 
 
 
 


